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New York, August, 28th, 2024  

 

Excellency,  

I present my compliments to Your Excellency and I have the honour to make reference to your 
communication on the presentation of the voluntary national reviews at the 2025 High-level Political Forum on 
Sustainable Development (HLPF). 

In that regard, I would like to convey the Government of El Salvador´s interest in being considered as one 
of the countries to present its Voluntary National Review on the implementation of the 2030 Agenda at the 2025 
HLPF. 

El Salvador is committed to the global efforts towards achieving sustainable development, and our third 
VNR will provide the opportunity to present a comprehensive account of the progress, challenges and future plans 
in our pursuit towards this goal. 

In that sense, we respectfully request that the Government of El Salvador be included in the list of countries 
selected to present their VNRs at the 2025 HLPF. We are prepared to meet all necessary requirements and look 
forward to contributing constructively to the forum’s discussions. 

I avail myself of this opportunity to renew to Your Excellency the assurances of my highest and most 
distinguished consideration 
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Egriselda López 
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary 

Permanent Representative 
 

 
H.E. Bob Rae 
President of the United Nations Economic and Social Council 
Ambassador and Permanent Representative of Canada to the United Nations 
New York, United States of America 


